
Invitation   
 
Subject: Save the date | Strategic maritime cyber exercise in Hong Kong 
 

Join us 
 
The Hong Kong Shipowners Association (HKSOA) invites you to join CyberOwl’s annual 
maritime cybersecurity conference, Cybersecure at Sea 2024. This year, the conference will 
focus on the high-level strategic management of a cyber incident taking place on Tuesday, 25 
June, from 09.30 am to 12.30 pm, at the Artyzen Club. Followed by networking with food. 
 
Tailored for both ship owning and ship management companies, the objective of the event is to 
equip you with practical tools and skills in order to guide your organisation through a cyber crisis 
or incident, with your company’s reputation and resilience intact. 
   
By the end of the session, you will gain confidence that the skills learned on the day will help 
you deliver smarter crisis response leadership, smarter in-house policies & processes, and 
improve your organisation's cyber crisis readiness in a way that protects its reputation and 
resilience.  
 
Numbers to attend are limited so we encourage you to secure your place by clicking the link 
below.  
 
Register now to secure your place: https://bit.ly/45kyS5d 
 

Programme  
 
09.30 – 12.30 | Full training exercise (deep dive session) 
 
Most shipping organisations have never experienced a maritime cyber incident. These can be 
complex, rapidly changing incidents, demanding decisive actions despite incomplete or 
imperfect information. In this session, we will run through a simulated fleet cyber incident in 
detail. Attendees will gain insight into practical measures they can adopt to ready themselves 
and mitigate the repercussions of a maritime cyber event. 
 
 
We promise it will be an environment genuinely focused on learning, experience-sharing and 
building a global support network. 
 
For more details on the conference or if you have any queries, please contact the team at 
insights@cyberowl.io. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 


